
 
 

 

 

06 February 2024 

  

Dear Families 

Year 9 Options Evening – Thursday 22 February 2024 

You are invited to attend the Key Stage 4 Options Evening on Thursday 22 February 2024, 5.30pm to 7.30pm. 
The time is slightly later than previously informed, to allow staff to prepare for the evening.   

Students and parents/carers will have the opportunity to visit the faculties of interest in different areas of 
the school to be able to gain further information directly from curriculum leaders on the courses that they 
offer at KS4. 

Mr Street will also be delivering three 10 minute presentations at 6.00pm, 6.30pm and 7.00pm, on the 
options process, you can join any session during the evening. 

Please access the evening via the main reception and we would welcome and encourage all students to 
attend the evening. 

We look forward to welcoming you. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr P Street 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


